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Executive Summary 
 

Introduction 

Special Condition C15 of National Grid Gas’ (“National Grid”) Gas Transporter Licence in respect of the 
NTS (the “Licence”) sets out obligations to prepare and submit for approval by the Authority an 
incremental entry capacity release methodology statement (“IECR”) setting out the methodology by which 
National Grid will determine whether to allocate incremental entry capacity. In addition, National Grid is 
obliged to review the statement on an annual basis in consultation with gas shippers and other interested 
persons.  
 
On 23

rd
 September 2011 National Grid invited views in respect of the proposed revisions to the IECR to 

be made by 28
th
 October 2011.   

 
This document sets out National Grid’s conclusions on its consultation on the proposed IECR. It provides 
a summary of the representations received, National Grid’s response, and an indication of whether 
changes have been made to the proposed statement.  
 

Responses 

No representations were received.   
 

 
 

Party Issue Response Quotes National Grid Response Proposed changes 

1- No issues have been raised. 

    No changes proposed 

     

     

 

Summary 
 
As no concerns have been raised by consulted parties National Grid is not proposing any amendments to 
the IECR in excess of those proposed within the consultation, which are detailed in the consultation cover 
letter.  
 


